Positive signs for Brendo and Rhianon

Brendo and Rhianon are continuing to make a strong recovery from their accident in
Rally South Australia a fortnight ago.

Rhianon was transferred by air from Royal Adelaide Hospital to Ballarat Base Hospital at the
weekend and is much happier to be closer to home. She has started some rehabilitation
exercises and is keeping very positive.

Brendo is keeping to a strict exercise regime and is still aiming to compete in Repco Rally
Australia in just over a fornight's time. He is working closely with his medical team to ensure he
is in the best possible shape to contest the rally where he will compete for the Asia Pacific
&quot;Pirelli Star Driver&quot; award.




